
Year 6 Reveal Their Dreams and 
Aspirations 

A few weeks ago, year 6 did 
their second class assembly 
and they shared with us their 
dreams and aspirations. The 
children did absolutely 
brilliantly- they made their 
own scripts and 
delivered them with 
confidence, humour and 
expression. We have no doubt 
that they will all go on to 
achieve great things in the 
future and will leave  a large 
hole in the Kings Avenue 
community. We are now back 
to studying hard, getting 
ready for SATs and Secondary 
school. Well done year 6, you 
smashed it!   

Year 1 Update 
This term in Year 1 has been very busy.  Lots of learning, fun and laughter.  We have 
learned about materials in science – did you know that glass is made from sand? 

We learned how to write poems and can’t wait for the poetry competition.   

We have also been practising out timetables and are now quite good at our 2s and 5s. We 
are still learning our 10s.    

Lots of fun in year one and we even hosted movie night… that was great! 



EARLY YEARS UPDATE 
 
Our theme for this term is Weather, Seasons and 
Celebrations, so we made some rain clouds with 
shaving foam, food colours and water.  
We also celebrated Chinese New Year (Year of the 
Rabbit) by making Chinese lanterns and cooking 
vegetable noodles which we enjoyed so much.  

Making clouds 

Making paper lanterns 

Enjoying our vegetable noodles 

Making noodles 



KASA Movie Night A Success 
 

Thank you to those of you who supported the movie night on Wednesday. The children 
had a great time and the funds raised will go towards the school. We are eagerly looking 
forward to the next event! 

Pupils Have Their Say on 
Brixton Hill LTN 

On Wednesday 25th January, Years 4-6 had an 
assembly with a representative from the local council. It 
was to discuss the turning a section of Lyham road (by 
the Londis) into a no driving area. The children (and 
staff) are heavily opposed to this idea, and the children 
shared absolutely fantastic, mature ideas with the lady. 
Sadly, it is going ahead as a trial period, but the council 
representative is going to come back later in the school 
year to see how we have found it. We all strongly hope 
this will not be a permanent fixture to our near-by road!  



PE—Focus on Gymnastics 
At Kings Avenue, our PE curriculum is delivered by specialist. So far this year pupils have 
worked on developing their ball skills in football, rugby, basketball and netball. This term 
the focus has been on gymnastics and developing their ability to: 

• balance 

• jump  

• take the weight on their hands 

• roll (tuck, pencil, forward and backward) 

• put together a sequence of movements 
 

 


